
STARTERS

Vitello Tonnato
16,00

Mussels in a broth of
white wine, garlic and

cherry tomatoes
14,80

36 months old, Parmesan
cheese with truffle honey

 
9,50

Prawm cocktail
15,50

Caprese salad with buffalo
mozzarella and fresh

tomato 
14,90

Homemade Iberico ham
croquettes 

11,00

Tuna tartare with avocado
served with soy and honey

sauce
15,50



STARTERS

Fried seafood with prawns
and squid

15,90

Cebon ham
24,00

Beef tartare prepared on
the table 

medio 14,50
normal 26,00

Beef carpaccio with rocket
salad and parmesan chips 

16,90

Eggplant lasagna with
mozzarella, basil and

tomato sauce
10,00

Dates with bacon
(6 pieces)

10,00

Grilled fresh squid
16,50

 Garlic prawns 
(or Diavola)

16,50



SALADS

Mixed salad with beef
strips, parmesan and

cherry tomatoes
15,50

Mixed salad on a beetroot,
wainuts and gratinated

goat cheese carpaccio
15,50

Cesar salad with
marinated chicken breast

13,50

Quinoa salad with
vegetables and prawns 

16,00



PASTAS Y PAELLAS

Lobster Fetuccine
24.90

Tagliatelle with beef and
truffle cream

18,00
Tagliatelle with truffle

and parmesan
23,90

Ricotta and spinach
ravioli

14,90

Truffle ravioli
17,00

Lobster Ravioli Shrimp
Flambe sauce

18,50

Mixed paella (2pax)
p.p.p. 18,OO

Spaghetti vongole
18,90

Fish paella (2 pax)
p.p.p. 23,OO

Rigatoni with veal ragout
15,5O

Lobster paella (2pax)
p.p.p 26,0O



FISH

Catch of the day
Ask the staff about the fresh fish menu of

the day.
 

Grilled tuna steak (200gr)
on salad and soy sauce

24,90

Salt-crusted sea bass with
seasonal vegetables

 Precio 2 pax  62,00
35 min. waiting time (2 pax)



MEAT

Grilled rack of lamb
served with garnish

27,50

Argentine Grilled
entrecote steak (250gr.)

Served with garnish
24,90

 
Angus beef fillet steak

served with garnish
28.00

Giuliano chicken 
17.90

Chateaubriand cooked on
the hot stone

withseasonal herbs and
Bearnaise sauce

2 pax 62,00

Mallorca Lamb leg
2 pax 50,00

40 min. waiting time



DESSERTS

Brownie with vanilla ice
cream

8,50

New York cheesecake
8,00

Tiramisu
7,00

Assorted cheese with fruit
and mermelade

13,50

Date cake with vanilla ice
cream and hot caramel

8,00

Hot apple cake with
vanilla ice cream

7,50

Catalan cream
7,00


